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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-3243         0207 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:08:59  Clrd-02:10:11
         Narrative:      

Officer out with vehicle that pulled off to the side of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
Party is Amazon driver that missed turn for Crescent St.   
Cruiser clear.

25-3244         0226 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:27:37  Clrd-02:28:12
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle pulled to the side of   
roadway with party outside.

         Narrative:      
Operator checks okay. Passenger was not feeling well so they   
pulled off the roadway. Party does not need medical   
attention. Parties are getting back on the road.   

25-3248         0819 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1291] UNITED DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:26:44                 Arvd-08:27:04  Clrd-08:27:05
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting an Officer to unlock her vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

25-3250         1221 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1506] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-12:24:58  Enrt-12:25:03  Arvd-12:28:14  Clrd-12:35:52
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her heart rate is high and having   
trouble breathing.  WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-3251         1308 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-13:09:45  Enrt-13:10:43  Arvd-13:15:22  Clrd-13:24:36
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 sun room motion.

         Narrative:      
224 reporting attached vehicle is in the driveway and the   
back screen door is open.
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         Narrative:      
224 checked the residence with attached party.  All appears   
in order, door has been secured.

25-3252         1420 SHOPLIFTING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an Officer for a party that was   
caught stealing.

         Narrative:      
Manager called back requesting to cancel Officers response.    
Involved party paid for the items that were taken.

25-3254         1440 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:41:45                 Arvd-14:41:46  Clrd-14:41:47
         Narrative:      

Party into station picking up LTC.

25-3255         1444 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:45:41                 Arvd-14:45:42  Clrd-14:45:43
         Narrative:      

Party into the station picking up LTC.

25-3256         1523 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:24:37                 Arvd-15:24:38  Clrd-15:24:39
         Narrative:      

Party into station picking up LTC.

25-3257         1531 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 875] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:33:08  Enrt-15:33:12  Arvd-15:34:56  Clrd-15:47:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting another student threatened him for   
using his cell phone in class.

         Narrative:      
Peace restored at this time.

25-3258         1609 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-3259         1644 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party has fallen with possible injury.   
FD en route.
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25-3260         1653 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:54:08                 Arvd-16:54:21  Clrd-17:02:12
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:54:24                 Arvd-16:54:25  Clrd-17:02:15
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD reporting multiple dirt bikes operating   
erratically heading into town.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate at this time.   

25-3261         1707 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:07:59  Clrd-18:04:42
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

25-3262         1708 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller with animal control question. Advised   
to contact private pest control service.   

25-3263         1730 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:30:46                 Arvd-17:30:48  Clrd-17:34:20
         Narrative:      

Possible DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Party all set at this time. Awaiting AAA.   

25-3265         1824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:24:18  Clrd-18:33:39
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-3266         1855 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to speak to a detective regarding a   
stolen electric bike.

         Narrative:      
Referred to detective working on case.

25-3267         1910 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:13:04                                Clrd-19:17:25
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:17:30  Enrt-19:18:43  Arvd-19:30:12  Clrd-19:41:33
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, commercial burglar alarm, overhead roof.

         Narrative:      
Call attempted and voicemail left with keyholder.   

         Narrative:      
Property appears to be secure at this time.   

25-3269         2138 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    [BRI] BRIDGEWATER POLICE STATION
         Narrative:      

Call for matron relief. Assistance provided.

25-3270         2304 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1587] UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 commercial burglary alarm zone 9.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch.   

For Date: 03/17/2025  -  Monday   

25-3272         0031 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [DOR] KENWOOD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:35:19                 Arvd-00:35:28  Clrd-00:35:34
         Narrative:      

Party called E911 for location in Dorchester. Party is   
unsure what is going on but he can no longer reach his son   
who is involved. Caller transferred to Boston 911 PSAP for   
dispatch.

25-3279         0616 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:21:18                 Arvd-06:21:22  Clrd-06:21:30
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that his dog bit his neighbor yesterday   
around 3pm. Party is at work in Boston and not home at this   
time. Party advised to call back when he returns home later   
this morning for officer to take report. Party was not able   
to provide any information for the party that was bit at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
ACO followed up with calling party and will complete a   
report and forward to BOH and animal inspector.    

25-3281         0746 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 03/17/2025 0757
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:47:59                 Arvd-07:49:31  Clrd-07:56:59
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting a vehicle appears to be broken down   
in the middle of the roadway.

         Narrative:      
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Vehicle has been moved into business parking lot, R.O.   
arranging for private tow.   

25-3283         0901 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party left ATM card in ATM. Would like incident   
logged and to be notified if card is turned in.   

25-3284         0909 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off change of address   
notification for LTC.   

25-3287         0935 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:42:04                 Arvd-09:43:57  Clrd-10:03:30
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband may be having a heart   
attack. Requesting EMS. Party conscious and alert at this   
time. FD dispacthed.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore hospital.

25-3288         1000 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/17/2025 1054
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:52:59                 Arvd-10:53:02  Clrd-10:54:02
         Narrative:      

222 out with Citizen Academy ride along.   

25-3290         1015 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-3292         1024 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [TAU] SCHOOL ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for party in Taunton. Transferred   
to Taunton PD via PSAP.

25-3312         1030 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and MVA report. Both   
issued.   

25-3313         1035 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station for tow release and MVA report. Both   
issued, tow only.   

25-3295         1054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:54:45  Clrd-10:59:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to stop.

25-3296         1104 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 03/17/2025 1422
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:44:06  Enrt-12:44:08  Arvd-12:56:59  Clrd-13:06:14
         Narrative:      

227 spoke with calling party. Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
OF report filed under orignal log item number involving    
this matter.   

25-3298         1127 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and MVA report. Both   
issued, tow only.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 advised to pull plates and return to WBPD.

25-3299         1149 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for MVA report and tow release.   
Report issued.

25-3300         1154 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 03/17/2025 1258
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:55:00  Clrd-12:43:24
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:56:14                 Arvd-11:56:17  Clrd-12:43:23
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:56:21                 Arvd-11:56:25  Clrd-12:43:22
         Narrative:      

Officers out for St. Patrick's Day event.   

25-3301         1211 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for MVA report and tow release.   
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         Narrative:      
Reports given.

25-3302         1307 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC renewal.   

         Narrative:      
Affidavit signed and in folder.   

25-3307         1402 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

WB DPW into the station for MVA report to town property.   

         Narrative:      
Report issued.   

25-3309         1437 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:37:23  Clrd-14:41:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-3311         1442 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1041] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:45:34  Enrt-14:45:37  Arvd-14:47:32  Clrd-14:56:57
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:45:54  Enrt-14:45:57                 Clrd-14:57:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting party locked in bathroom.   

25-3314         1531 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 03/17/2025 1608
  Location/Address:    [WEG 578] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:32:03  Enrt-15:32:06  Arvd-15:32:08  Clrd-16:08:06
         Narrative:      

Officer out to monitor end of school activities at the   
request of staff.   

25-3317         1605 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to speak with D1.

25-3316         1620 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting video of an MVA. Advised no cameras   
in the area.
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25-3321         1700 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party checking on LTC. Update provided.

25-3319         1714 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Located out of town referred to   
other agency.

25-3318         1722 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:25:55                 Arvd-17:25:55  Clrd-17:48:48
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:26:18  Enrt-17:26:25  Arvd-17:30:46  Clrd-17:39:29
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting smell of smoke from closet. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Building evacuated, FD on scene.

25-3320         1736 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:39:35  Enrt-17:39:40  Arvd-17:42:02  Clrd-17:43:21
         Narrative:      

Medical alarm activation at above address. FD and 225 en   
route.   

         Narrative:      
225 reports accidental activation. No emergency at this   
time.   

25-3322         1853 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-18:57:58                 Arvd-19:01:59  Clrd-19:05:25
         Narrative:      

911 open line, nothing heard. No response on call back and   
voicemail full.

         Narrative:      
229 dispatched for 911 verify.   

         Narrative:      
229 reports no one at the above residence matches 911 phone   
number. No emergency at this time.   

25-3323         2009 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:12:17                 Arvd-20:12:19  Clrd-20:36:15
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:12:21                                Clrd-20:12:24
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:12:29                 Arvd-20:12:32  Clrd-20:36:42
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                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:13:24                 Arvd-20:13:27  Clrd-20:35:53
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls for a 2 car MVA with airbag deployment.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
A1 and Mays en route.

         Narrative:      
All partys refused transport. Mays and A1 have vehicles.   
Report to follow.

25-3324         2219 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
    Call Closed By:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty 03/17/2025 2239
  Location/Address:    [WEG 488] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:21:05  Enrt-22:21:09  Arvd-22:29:48  Clrd-22:36:58
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:21:11  Enrt-22:21:13  Arvd-22:29:49  Clrd-22:39:21
         Narrative:      

Brockton parole board notifying the attached party removed   
personal GPS in the area of the attached location at   
approximately 20:11 hours.   

25-3325         2255 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:56:50                 Arvd-22:56:52  Clrd-23:03:19
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:56:54  Enrt-22:56:58  Arvd-22:58:58  Clrd-23:03:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting attached vehicle committing   
multiple marked lane violations.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay at this time.

25-3326         2337 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 278] EAST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:46:46  Enrt-23:46:48  Arvd-23:51:35  Clrd-23:54:43
         Narrative:      

Business line caller from MVA accident. Requesting medical   
evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan.   

For Date: 03/18/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-3327         0007 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requested an ambulance for a 88 year old patient   
who took a fall. F.D dispatched to the attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.   

25-3329         0140 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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  Location/Address:    AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:49:04                 Arvd-01:49:06  Clrd-01:58:52
         Narrative:      

Caller requested an amubulance fo her mother who had a   
recent hip surgery and is now having trouble breathing.    
Unit 222 and F.D. were dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.

25-3331         0214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:14:56  Clrd-02:30:02
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. Report to follow.

25-3340         0542 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 03/18/2025 0552
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:45:13  Enrt-05:45:39  Arvd-05:49:33  Clrd-05:52:51
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location. Zone freezer motion. Unit   
224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure.  Business is opening for the day.

25-3341         0659 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 03/18/2025 0723
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:01:08  Enrt-07:01:32  Arvd-07:04:36  Clrd-07:23:01
         Narrative:      

Party called to report an injured racoon in her yard. Unit   
222 dispatched to investigate.   

         Narrative:      
Racoon went back into the woods.

25-3347         1012 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report and tow release.   
Both issued.   

25-3348         1016 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC renewal.   

25-3351         1056 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off MVA operator report.
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Report filed in folder.

         Narrative:      
Party issued copy of WBPD AC report.

25-3352         1119 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party calling with information on past non-
investigated MVA. Party was advised to file through   
insurance.

25-3353         1142 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached parties into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.

25-3354         1202 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 03/18/2025 1435
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:04:36  Enrt-12:04:39  Arvd-12:06:36  Clrd-12:33:25
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting minor MVA, RP stating the second   
vehicle did not stop.   

         Narrative:      
No damage reported on the vehicle at this time.    

25-3355         1217 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off MVA operator report.   

Report filed in folder.

25-3356         1237 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for MVA report. Report issued.   

25-3362         1405 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for MVA report. Report   
issued.   

25-3363         1417 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 03/18/2025 1446
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:18:46  Enrt-14:18:50  Arvd-14:21:44  Clrd-14:46:35
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:21:35  Enrt-14:21:37  Arvd-14:22:19  Clrd-14:39:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting disorderly party in tow yard trying to   
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retrieve belongings.

         Narrative:      
Party left without incident.  All okay at this time.   

25-3364         1438 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-3365         1446 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 578] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:46:59  Clrd-15:27:17
         Narrative:      

Officer out community policing at the library.   

25-3369         1741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:41:00  Clrd-18:03:53
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:44:01  Enrt-17:44:06  Arvd-17:45:56  Clrd-18:01:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle. Report to follow.

25-3370         1816 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:16:11  Clrd-18:23:20
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3372         1907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:07:00  Clrd-19:10:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for window tint.

25-3373         1911 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow-release form. Form issued.
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25-3375         2157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:57:09  Clrd-22:00:45
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3378         2242 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:43:11                 Arvd-22:43:14  Clrd-23:23:29
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:44:04  Enrt-22:44:07  Arvd-22:47:45  Clrd-23:28:21
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD failure to stop.  Pursuit terminiated before   
entering town.  228 initiated MV stop on vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD 10-3 with male operator.  Bridgewater tow   
company removed vehicle.  Report to follow.

For Date: 03/19/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-3382         0209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:09:54  Clrd-02:11:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-3383         0214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:14:04  Clrd-02:17:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-3386         0624 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:24:25  Clrd-07:01:14
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3387         0701 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:01:34  Clrd-07:29:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.
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25-3388         0736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:36:08  Clrd-07:48:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

25-3389         0750 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requested an ambulance for a female patient who   
has been sick for a few days. F.D. dispatched.   

25-3391         0827 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WALL ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting of wires hanging in the area   
of the above location. Bridgewater PD received multiple   
calls about this matter as well. BPD handling this matter as   
it is in their town.

25-3394         0900 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a party alert but not responding.   
Caller states party is possibly having a stroke. FD notified   
and en route.

25-3395         0902 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:03:55  Enrt-09:04:44  Arvd-09:13:14  Clrd-09:16:27
         Narrative:      

Business caller reporting he has an appointment to pick up   
his car at the above location at 0900. Caller states   
business is not answering the door.

         Narrative:      
228 states there was miscommunication with the CP and the   
business. CP vehicle is at a different location.

25-3397         0946 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-3398         0952 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:52:11  Clrd-10:01:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-3401         1037 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:41:21                 Arvd-10:41:22  Clrd-10:45:15
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup. Caller answered on third call back stated no   
emergency was trying to call his brother.

25-3402         1056 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 03/19/2025 1118
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1584] LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:00:41                 Arvd-11:04:44  Clrd-11:18:19
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his mother is having difficulty   
getting up and going to the bathroom. CP would like mother   
transported to the hospital. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-3403         1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:44:17  Clrd-12:20:24
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-3404         1255 TRAFFIC CONTROL Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 03/19/2025 1404
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:55:38  Clrd-14:03:56
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:10:29                 Arvd-13:21:31  Clrd-13:28:18
         Narrative:      

228 requesting a second officer.

         Narrative:      
NIL requestd. Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
1 male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has left with the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Male party in station for booking.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station for mugs and prints.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-115-AR
            Arrest:    VEIGA, ANTHONY FONTES       
           Address:    898 MONTELLO ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District (DKT#2415CR002542)
                       LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       INSPECTION/STICKER, NO

25-3407         1420 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Release   
given.

25-3409         1452 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:55:17                 Arvd-14:57:47  Clrd-15:03:15
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that a young child at the above   
location was laying on the ground and a table fell over on   
her head. Child is alert just has minor bleeding to her   
forehead.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
226 out with FD waiting for parents arrival.

         Narrative:      
Parent is on scene. FD is evaluating.

25-3411         1552 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 03/19/2025 1608
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:53:55                 Arvd-15:53:56  Clrd-16:04:18
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting he fell down the stairs. FD notified   
and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-3412         1554 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC.

25-3413         1620 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:26:27                 Arvd-16:26:28  Clrd-16:27:13
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up property.   

         Narrative:      
Property returned.   

25-3414         1638 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:46:06                 Arvd-16:46:08  Clrd-16:50:15
         Narrative:      

Party in station to speak with an officer regarding incident   
that occurred in 2021.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised to contact RMV.   
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25-3418         1745 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   

         Narrative:      
Receipt issued.   

25-3419         1750 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:51:19  Clrd-19:55:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out with ride along.

25-3420         1941 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-3421         1942 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Back door.   
Unable to reach key holders.   

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to dispatch. Valid pass code received by   
alarm co.   

25-3422         2011 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for unresponsive female   
party, still has a pulse.   
FD dispatched.

25-3424         2105 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 448] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:11:56  Enrt-21:12:57  Arvd-21:14:45  Clrd-21:19:16
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Zone 1 main entrance.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to reach key holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
225 found entry door open but doors to the business remain   
secure.   

25-3425         2110 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + TAYLOR AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:10:05  Clrd-21:11:48
         Narrative:      
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Warning for lights violation.

25-3426         2146 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:46:03  Clrd-22:00:44
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:57:11                 Arvd-21:59:47  Clrd-21:59:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-3429         2333 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:34:16  Clrd-23:37:14
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle in lot.

         Narrative:      
Party has a flat tire.  Awaiting AAA.

25-3432         2355 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-00:22:25                 Arvd-00:22:32  Clrd-03/20/2025 @ 01:36:06
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:22:51                 Arvd-00:22:55  Clrd-03/20/2025 @ 01:44:43
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-00:23:04                 Arvd-00:23:09  Clrd-03/20/2025 @ 01:36:13
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:23:16                 Arvd-00:23:22  Clrd-03/20/2025 @ 01:36:16
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:31:25                 Arvd-00:31:31  Clrd-03/20/2025 @ 01:42:00
         Narrative:      

State Police had failure to stop enter town from RT24.   
Vehicle crashed with one party running from scene. WBFD   
notified for vehicle crash and en route. 4-12 shift holding   
perimeter for K9 response.

         Narrative:      
MSP has 2 NIL en-route.   

         Narrative:      
FD & K9 Dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
MSP provided possible suspect information. Party entered   
into call cruisers updated.

         Narrative:      
MSP drone unit is in the area at this time.

         Narrative:      
All units clear at this time unable to locate.

For Date: 03/20/2025  -  Thursday   

25-3442         0230 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:37:11                 Arvd-02:37:17  Clrd-03:56:53
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-02:37:14                 Arvd-02:37:19  Clrd-03:56:57
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         Narrative:      
Party called stating that she was just alert to her ring   
camera to a party walking through her back yard. Cruisers   
dispatched to the area to check for party.

         Narrative:      
State Police notified of possible sighting and time frame.   
They will be sending Troopers back to the area.

         Narrative:      
Units clear at this time. State Police are still in the   
area. Unable to locate party at this time.

25-3443         0552 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 931] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:55:59                 Arvd-05:56:02  Clrd-05:56:05
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up call received.

         Narrative:      
Party verified all information and that there was no   
emergency.

25-3444         0708 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 03/20/2025 0852
  Location/Address:    [WEG 615] EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:12:18                 Arvd-07:12:21  Clrd-07:31:48
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:12:24                 Arvd-07:12:27  Clrd-08:03:41
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:08:21                 Arvd-08:08:23  Clrd-08:52:41
         Narrative:      

Multiple e911 calls reporting MVA car vs pole. Party is out   
of vehicle at this time. Cruisers and FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer requesting National Grid be notified for damage to   
pole #51.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mays towing has removed the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
National Grid requesting 1-2 yards of sand at the above   
location. DPW notified.

25-3451         0923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:23:25  Clrd-09:27:52
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-3454         1000 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:10:42  Clrd-10:12:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out with ride along.

25-3453         1002 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 626] SNELLS WAY
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:04:47  Enrt-10:05:02  Arvd-10:11:00  Clrd-10:17:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her husband has fallen and needs   
assistance getting up. Party is alert and conscious. FD   
notified an en route.

25-3456         1013 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:17:36                 Arvd-10:21:57  Clrd-11:00:03
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:17:41                 Arvd-10:20:46  Clrd-10:42:36
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting that he witnessed a MVA at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
No PI reported.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene. Report to follow.

25-3457         1037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:37:00  Clrd-10:46:09
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

25-3458         1047 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-3459         1048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:48:00  Clrd-10:55:32
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for missing front plate.
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25-3460         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:57  Clrd-12:19:15
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-3461         1225 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Order of reposession recieved at this time for attached   
vehicle.

25-3462         1248 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:49:15                 Arvd-12:49:18  Clrd-12:58:26
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting  an erratic operator heading   
west in the area of the above location. Easton PD notified   
as vehicle is heading into their town.

25-3472         1353 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Release given.

25-3473         1402 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Evergreen Auto Recovery Inc faxed over order of repossession   
of the attached vehicle at this time.

25-3474         1409 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting to pick up an accident report.   
Report given.

25-3476         1506 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    CLINTON RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:07:04                 Arvd-15:12:07  Clrd-15:33:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her boyfriend is actively having a   
seizure.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

25-3478         1622 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    CLINTON RD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:24:15                 Arvd-16:28:10  Clrd-16:41:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states male party constantly throwing up and   
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has full body pain. WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Sam.   

25-3480         1717 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for a 96 year old   
female who fell and hit her head. WBFD notified.

25-3481         1739 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting LTC receipt.  All paperwork filed   
online.  Receipt issued.

25-3482         1842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-18:43:29  Clrd-18:48:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop fail to stop red light.

25-3485         1954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:54:05  Clrd-19:57:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-3486         2007 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:09:28                 Arvd-20:09:30  Clrd-21:45:24
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:09:29                 Arvd-20:09:30  Clrd-21:13:07
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:11:48                 Arvd-20:12:36  Clrd-20:50:36
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:45:54                 Arvd-21:45:57  Clrd-21:45:57
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting 3 car MVA.  No PI.

         Narrative:      
229 reports party may have fled on foot.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
Contact made with vehicle owner, they are coming to the   
scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route to MVA scene.
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         Narrative:      
Male party in station for booking.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail at $1,500 and a sober ride.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  Mark's en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI clearing MVA scene and coming to station for mugs and   
prints.

         Narrative:      
BCI in the station.

         Narrative:      
Mark's removed vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time to a sober ride.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-116-AR
            Arrest:    HUYNH, LINH CONG       
           Address:    10 MAGNOLIA WAY   BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    51
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%, 3RD OFFENSE
                       LICENSE SUSPENDED FOR OUI, OPER MV WITH
                       LEAVE SCENE OF PROPERTY DAMAGE

25-3487         2022 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is having chest pain.  FD   
dispatched.

25-3489         2124 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a patient with abdominal pain,   
requesting to go to the hospital.  FD dispatched.

For Date: 03/21/2025  -  Friday   

25-3494         0125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:26:04                 Arvd-01:26:06  Clrd-01:36:58
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:27:57                 Arvd-01:27:58  Clrd-01:35:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop, citation issued.   

25-3499         0628 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:29:42  Clrd-07:27:52
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation/warning issued.
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25-3500         0734 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller requested an ambulance due to high blood   
pressure. Unit 226 and F.D. were dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-3502         0903 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting party not breathing. Fire dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-3506         0926 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:29:42  Enrt-09:29:44  Arvd-09:32:14  Clrd-09:34:34
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 commercial burglary alarm.   

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.   

25-3509         1035 Break & Entering Building Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello
  Location/Address:    [OT] JUSTIN DR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting possible B&E on his property building.   
Transferred to Chelsea PSAP.   

25-3511         1135 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:36:10  Clrd-12:20:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out attending COA event.   

25-3513         1241 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    ROUTE 24
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:48:26                 Arvd-12:48:39  Clrd-13:26:31
         Narrative:      

State Police requesting backup on route 24 for traffic stop.   
228 to assist.   

         Narrative:      
228 reports 1 in custody by State Police. 228 clear.   

25-3514         1246 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for patient with flu like   
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symptoms. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-3519         1350 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband fell out of his chair. FD   
dispatched.

25-3520         1355 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for revised accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-3522         1443 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-3524         1654 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/21/2025 1709
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:57:21  Enrt-16:57:23  Arvd-17:03:29  Clrd-17:09:48
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting unknown vehicles going to the   
power lines and parking there for extended period of time.   
Currently there is a truck that has been there for a couple   
hours.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle parked by power lines, unoccupied.  Path is   
known to be utilized to walk.  Nothing appears suspicious at   
this time.

25-3525         1703 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:03:49                 Arvd-17:03:49  Clrd-17:27:49
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:03:53  Enrt-17:03:54  Arvd-17:05:05  Clrd-17:28:18
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:27:58                                Clrd-17:28:01
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls reporting an MVA unknown injuries, unknown   
airbag deployment. FD enroute.

25-3526         1716 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 03/21/2025 2003
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:16:54  Clrd-17:27:50
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:28:14                 Arvd-17:28:16  Clrd-17:32:33
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:15:36                 Arvd-18:15:37  Clrd-18:50:23
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         Narrative:      
One citation issued. One verbal warning issued.   

25-3527         1723 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 abandon call. Called back went to a voicemail. All   
information given to MSP via PSAP.

25-3528         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:28:50                 Arvd-17:28:57  Clrd-17:51:31
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:28:55  Enrt-17:28:59  Arvd-17:31:15  Clrd-17:56:18
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:32:52                 Arvd-17:32:54  Clrd-17:49:45
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting 2 car MVA no reported injuries, no   
airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an eval, enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for one, Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Second NIL requested, May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party from the accident scene to Tom   
and Jimmy's ice cream starting miles 85.6

         Narrative:      
224 ending miles 85.7

         Narrative:      
May's has the other vehicle.

25-3529         1751 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:05:33                 Arvd-18:05:35  Clrd-18:05:41
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to speak with an officer regarding a previous   
incident. See 25-3486

25-3530         1752 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party questing a tow release form, form given in   
hand.

25-3531         1848 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:50:32  Enrt-18:51:24  Arvd-18:52:27  Clrd-19:39:04
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:51:20  Enrt-18:51:23  Arvd-18:54:29  Clrd-19:18:56
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                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-18:53:09  Enrt-18:53:13  Arvd-18:53:14                 
         Narrative:      

Two vehicle MVA with air bag deployment. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
A1 has vehicle. All parties refuse transport. Report to   
follow.   

         Narrative:      
At 1858 next in line requested A1 en route.   
At 1902 BCI requested en route with 10 minute ETA.   
At 1908 BCI on scene.

25-3534         2323 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:25:55                 Arvd-23:27:48  Clrd-23:33:51
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:28:59                 Arvd-23:29:01  Clrd-23:33:53
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 north doors. Alarm company has not tried calling   
keyholder at this time.   

         Narrative:      
School and all parties check ok at this time.

For Date: 03/22/2025  -  Saturday   

25-3546         0625 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:26:35  Clrd-07:24:40
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for passing violations and   
speeding.

25-3547         0627 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:28:33  Clrd-07:00:48
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

25-3548         0700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:01:11  Clrd-07:27:18
         Narrative:      

1 warning issued for speeding.

25-3551         0859 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for 82yr male with   
changes in vision.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-3554         0927 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/22/2025 0940
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:33:40                 Arvd-09:38:12  Clrd-09:40:16
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - School Burglary Alarm - North doors   

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-3555         0947 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 03/22/2025 1004
  Location/Address:    EJ MEDAIROS WAY
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:53:51  Enrt-09:54:12  Arvd-09:57:46  Clrd-10:04:15
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 - Residential Burglary alarm - Side window.   
Unable to reach key holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
All windows appeared secure at this time. Homeowner's   
vehicle in the driveway but no answer at the front door.

25-3556         1020 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report. Report issued.   

25-3558         1045 FIRE, OTHER Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:48:26                 Arvd-10:48:44  Clrd-10:53:25
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:48:28                                Clrd-10:53:28
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting brush fire along the roadway in the   
vicinity attached.   

         Narrative:      
Party has permit for burn and has fire under control. FD on   
scene and will speak with involved.   

25-3559         1139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:39:14  Clrd-11:47:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-3560         1145 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report and tow release. Both issued.    

25-3561         1158 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pickup MVA report.   
Report was issued but party was advised to contact reporting   
officer to provide report/photos of property damage.   

25-3565         1406 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    CHARLES ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-14:09:17                 Arvd-14:11:13  Clrd-14:13:44
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for 70yr female with   
sudden onset of difficulty walking.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-3567         1517 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:21:18                 Arvd-15:21:31  Clrd-15:35:27
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:21:31                 Arvd-15:24:12  Clrd-15:35:29
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports one month old child having difficulty   
breathing.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Transport to South Shore Hospital.

25-3568         1624 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:25:42                 Arvd-16:25:43  Clrd-16:29:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out for a follow up on a previous case.   

25-3569         1654 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:54:59  Clrd-17:47:08
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   
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25-3570         1734 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 730] HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:37:14                 Arvd-17:37:15  Clrd-17:58:04
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports party with high fever and tooth pain. FD   
en route.   

         Narrative:      
Party being transported to Good Samaritan by WBFD.   

25-3571         1748 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC renewal. Reciept given in hand.

25-3572         1802 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:03:12                 Arvd-18:04:01  Clrd-18:21:57
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-18:03:20                 Arvd-18:04:03  Clrd-18:21:58
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:05:56  Clrd-18:21:55
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting to check the area for attached   
vehicle. PC for arrest on domestic in their town.

         Narrative:      
225 reports areas of South Main, East and Ash Street   
searched, party not found. No hits on LPR at this time.

25-3575         1828 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:28:50  Clrd-18:33:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-3576         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:33:47  Clrd-18:36:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-3577         1903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:03:16  Clrd-19:05:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-3578         1913 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:13:39  Clrd-19:21:49
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3579         1929 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:30:26                 Arvd-19:30:28  Clrd-19:33:26
         Narrative:      

Two dirt bikes and an ATV driving erratically doing   
wheelies. Observed on Copeland street heading south on North   
Main street.

         Narrative:      
Lost visual of three operators in area of Matfield and   
Belmont. Continuing to check area at this time.   

25-3580         1949 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Named party called on business line reporting erratic   
operator in the area of North Main street and Copeland.   
Caller states vehicle is unable to maintain lanes.   

         Narrative:      
225 checked the area, unable to locate at this time.

25-3582         2022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 03/22/2025 2047
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:23:28                 Arvd-20:23:30  Clrd-20:39:36
         Narrative:      

Initial stop was for a headlight violation.  While on the MV   
stop, dispatch received a call reporting that the stopped   
vehicle had been following her.    

         Narrative:      
All parties advised.  RP was explained her 258E rights.    

25-3583         2046 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    BRIDGEWATER POLICE DEPARTMENT
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD calling to request a Matron. Assistance   
provided.

25-3584         2137 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:37:46  Clrd-21:43:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for improper operation

25-3585         2153 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 03/22/2025 2257
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:53:21  Clrd-22:56:35
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:58:40  Enrt-21:58:45  Arvd-22:00:13  Clrd-22:20:15
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
228 10-3 at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Marks en route at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Marks has vehicle. 228 en route to station with one adult   
male.

         Narrative:      
228 arrived at station with prisoner.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted, bail set at $250.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-118-AR
            Arrest:    SILVA, VENY MARTINS       
           Address:    338 COPELAND ST Apt. #32   QUINCY, MA
               Age:    34
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       DRUG, POSSESS CLASS B
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       STOP/YIELD, FAIL TO
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV
                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION


